The Langley Good Times Cruise-In needs Your Support!

I would like to take this opportunity to explain what has happened to our Sept. 9, 2017 car show.

We've held our car show in downtown Langley City for the last 20 years. We're proud of the fact that
we're all volunteers and that all of our net proceeds go to local charities.

The City of Langley has informed us we'll now have to pay for police to be on duty on the night before
our event and the cost will be approx. $20,000 with an additional $5,000 deposit. The Cruise-In has
met with the City many times and told them that there is absolutely no way we'll pay for policing. So
now the Cruise-In is left with the decision to shut down or move the show.

The Township of Langley has contacted us and both parties agree that Aldergrove might be a suitable
location. While not ideal, the Cruise-In Board and committees feel we could make a good show in
downtown Aldergrove, which is still a part of Langley.

Our Board quickly realized what a huge job it is to move an event of this size and have been reaching
out to our vendors and sponsors to see if everyone is on board. So far the response has been 100%.

As we continue to work at making this transition we'd like to see if we have the support from the car
community because if you're not willing to make the change then we really don't have a show.

Please let us know what you think. Write letters to the Langley Advance and the Langley Times
newspapers and follow us on Facebook.

CLICK HERE to email the Langley Times. (newsroom@]langleytimes.com)
CLICK HERE to email the Langley Advance. (rhooper@langleyadvance.com)
CLICK HERE to follow us on Facebook.

CLICK HERE to read the Langley Advance article about the situation.

Thank you for your patience and we'll let you know asap if there will be a car show this year or not.

Sincerely,

Wayne Patterson
President
Langley Good Times Cruise-In Society
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